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Bibliogov, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book Condition: New.
246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book ***** Print
on Demand *****.The Frontier Formation in the Green River
Basin of Wyoming, Utah, and Colorado, consists of sandstone,
siltstone, and shale, and minor conglomerate, coal, and
bentonite. These strata were deposited in several marine and
nonmarine environments during early Late Cretaceous time. At
north-trending outcrops along the eastern edge of the
overthrust belt, the Frontier is of Cenomanian, Turonian, and
early Coniacian age, and commonly is about 610 m (2,000 ft)
thick. The formation in that area conformably overlies the
Lower Cretaceous Aspen Shale and is divided into the following
members, in ascending order: Chalk Creek, Coalville, Allen
Hollow, Oyster Ridge Sandstone, and Dry Hollow. In west-
trending outcrops on the northern flank of the Uinta Mountains
in Utah, the Frontier is middle and late Turonian, and is about 60
m (200 ft) thick. These strata disconformably overlie the Lower
Cretaceous Mowry Shale. In boreholes on the Moxa arch, the
upper part of the Frontier is of middle Turonian to early
Coniacian age and unconformably overlies the lower part of the
formation, which is early Cenomanian at the south end and...
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